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This is the first of our weekly newsletters that will be emailed via Gradelink 

each FRIDAY (or the last day of school for the week). Make sure to read 

them every week. They will contain important announcements, information, 

dates, links to each teacher’s classroom news, etc. The newsletter is also 

posted each week on the website, under School / Forms. May God bless all 

students, teachers and families this year! 

 

Sign in sheet in office – All volunteers and visitors, please stop in the office to 

sign in. You will also need to come in to sign your child out when they are 

leaving early for the day. Grades K-2 leaving early – Parents come in to sign 

your child out and then proceed to the classroom to pick them up. 

Grade 3-8 – Your child will be sent down to the narthex to wait for you to 

come in, sign them out and pick them up. 

 

Parking Lot Gate – The gate will be closed every morning at 8:30 am, and 

opened at 3:00 pm, or once the Phy Ed classes have cleared the parking lot. 

 

School Year Theme T-shirts - If your student(s) did not get their COL T-shirt at 

school supply drop-off, they will receive it from their teacher. Watch for it in 

their backpack! 

 

Car Line Procedure – ALL parents picking up students at dismissal time are 

required to use our car line procedure. This is for the safety of all of our 

students. DO NOT park in the spaces facing Crusader Ave. and come 

across to get your child. From the WEST parking lot, pick up Preschool 

students and siblings. ALL OTHERS will be picked up from the EAST parking 

lot. 

 

School Pictures will be taken on Tuesday, September 19 and Wednesday, 

September 20 (for the alternate Preschool class). Information will be coming 

soon regarding ordering your photos online from our photographer, Cahill 

Photography. 

 

Absences - If your child will be late or absent, please contact the school 

office by 7:30 am so the message can be relayed to the teacher. 

 

Hot Lunch Program – Our school lunches are provided daily by CKC Good 

Food. Menus are emailed out by the middle of each month via Gradelink,  

for the next month. Parents are to order their child’s lunches via the Google 

form we sent out. Orders are due each week by Monday noon. Ordering for 

the entire month is preferred. The cost of lunch is $4.75; milk only is 75¢. 

NOTE: Orders posted after Monday at noon cannot be honored for the 

upcoming week. CKC sends only the amount of food that we order. 

 

 

 

• Welcome Back to a new school year! Welcome to our new 

families – we’re so glad you’re here! 

• NO SCHOOL NEXT FRIDAY OR MONDAY – Enjoy your long 

Labor Day weekend! 

Important Dates  

Aug 30 PN Mtg, 6-7:15pm 

@Fooths 

 

Sept 1  NO SCHOOL 

 

Sept 4 NO SCHOOL (Labor Day) 

 

Sept 5 District 197 bus service 

begins 

 

Sept 8 Kind. picnic 5:30pm 

 

Sept 10 Church picnic 

 

Sept 19/20 School pictures 

 

Sept 20 Morning w/ Me 8-9:30am 

 

Sept 24 Partner church singing 

opportunity 

 

Sept 25-29 NWEA MAP Testing 

 

Sept 29 Bus Evacuation Drill 

 

Rooted in Love 

 

 

Good News 

 

  Classroom News 
    Preschool Classroom 

    Kindergarten Classroom 

    1st Grade Classroom 

    2nd Grade Classroom 

    3rd Grade Classroom 

    4th Grade Classroom 

    5th Grade Classroom 

    6th – 8th Grade Departmentalized 

    Athletic News 

    Sept menu – attached 

    Lunch Signup Google Form Sept 

file:///C:/Users/Aprilu.CROWNOFLIFE/Desktop/www.colwsp.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19n6BnMvBCwDG0K6cRSXJCPtlIuakiiIT/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GbCxnMvV6TPgn9G7xV6wfD8DBE_IrWtx/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W38RyLpb1Ax0xX47cH7XPgwSGDD7ufr3/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y4zNUda99KONA1PS9EwztxwbQ-kndLcd/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TUvBKBhAFB6e7CqMp7jfbDProID8SBaQ/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DnofKk5J18anq6tqOSrclCFXUeVT8Crt/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1icuOOT0EAkFjLbocx3iykSpbTtg7Hgu1/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15RDlyN3sUu_ARUs_xnSMFqSWcFiWBr6_/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wWPYlA1pslVEvV06805WU11Jcglgi1ZX/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IASPaxeyYyIIK3y88_YzjWtgH-ZM_T9vO_kmLK1O0cY/edit


 
1st Semester Mission News – Hmong Outreach in Vietnam 

We will have a special Chapel presentation by Missionary Joel Nitz next Thursday, August 31. Also, please see 

our Mission bulletin board in the school entryway by the flagpole. The first "official" offering will be taken at next 

week's chapel. Please consider supporting this important ministry. We intend to give weekly updates tracking 

the project. 

 

Church Picnic September 10 - Volunteers Needed 

Crown of Life is looking for help with the Church Picnic on September 9 and 10. Please sign up 

here tinyurl.com/COLPicnic or call the church office.  

 

 

From the Principal’s Office 8/25/2023 
The books are in desks. The lockers are organized. The lunch boxes have probably had food left in them 

overnight already.  

 

SCHOOL HAS STARTED! 

 

Whether your child/children were excited or sad doesn’t change the fact that school has started. Whether you 

were excited or sad doesn’t change the fact that school has started. That’s life though. That’s also Crown of 

Life.  

 

Whether we have a new teacher or two, whether we have more or fewer students in our rooms, whether we 

have desks in rows or pods; it doesn’t change the fact that we are Crown of Life. We continue to serve each 

family to the best of our abilities. We ask Christ to bless us with this every day.  

 

Our promise is that your children will receive a Christ-centered education where they are loved and forgiven 

unconditionally. Our promise is that we will strive to display Christ’s love that he showers on us all. Our promise is 

that we will work to the best of our abilities to care for, connect with, and cultivate a family atmosphere in each 

classroom and as a whole school.  

 

The faculty and staff take great pride in all our families. We are continually humbled that you love and trust us to 

be a part of your child’s life. That is an AMAZING task. Thank you! 

 

We pray each and every day that God gives us all -- teachers, staff, pastors, parents, and students -- everything 

that is needed to honor and serve him. May God bless us each and every day during the 2023-2024 school year! 

 

 

 

 

http://tinyurl.com/COLPicnic
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